Antonia Hover

From: Ellen Plendl

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 3:44 PM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket Nos. 20230019, 20240026, 20240172 & 20250001

Attachments: Fwd: Formal Complaint Regarding TECO Electric’s Pricing and Monopoly Practices

See attached customer correspondence for Docket Nos. 20230019, 20240026, 20240172 & 20250001






I respectfully request that my billing history be thoroughly reviewed and explained, specifically how
such charges are justifiable for a one-person household that is consciously limiting energy usage.

Furthermore, I take serious issue with the fact that consumers have no choice in their electricity
provider. TECO maintains a monopoly in this region, and by every reasonable and legal
interpretation, such a lack of competition in the utility market is unacceptable. Monopolistic control
of essential services violates the principles of fair competition and consumer rights, and I call on the
Florida Public Service Commission to take immediate action to address this.

The current pricing model being permitted by TECO is not only financially oppressive but
unsustainable for the average resident. The people of Florida deserve transparency, accountability,
and most importantly—options. The time has come to open the electricity market to competitive
providers and put an end to unchecked price hikes enabled by monopolistic control.

I trust the Commission, whose members are appointed to serve the public interest, will investigate
this matter thoroughly and hold TECO accountable for their unjust pricing. I also request a direct
response addressing the specific charges on my account and the broader issue of market fairness and
pricing regulation.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent and important matter.

Sincerely,

Mike Swann



























